
 

Next ENE Meeting Sept 13 at 6:00 via Zoom 

  

Thank you to all who responded with your preferences for the September Chapter 

meeting. The majority of responders will be available to Zoom on September 13 at 

6:00 p.m. Details and a Zoom link to follow. 

 

The planned meeting at Beverly Airport with speakers from the Beverly Flight 

Center will be postponed until October 9 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

Poker Run Prize List 

The picture above is the Poker Run banner displayed at Southbridge Airport, one of the 

stops on the Poker Run. 

 

You can access the PDF of the Poker Run Prize List here: 

https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356 

ded0c/files/bad68b7e-fe44-37c0-25c2-0150fcae1c01/Poker_Run_Prizes_2021_ 

https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/bad68b7e-fe44-37c0-25c2-0150fcae1c01/Poker_Run_Prizes_2021_updated_August_27_2021.pdf
https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/files/bad68b7e-fe44-37c0-25c2-0150fcae1c01/Poker_Run_Prizes_2021_updated_August_27_2021.pdf


updated_August_27_2021.pdf. 

 

Poker Run Flyer to accompany Prize List. Download here: 

https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/images/dcb2e509-2d4a-e7f1-7ecb-

3cd467e13867.jpg 

 

 

 Congratulations, Rachael Earl! 

Rachael has been hired by Cape Air and is now a First Officer based in Illinois. 

 She is an Eastern New England member originally from Parlin Field, Newport, 

NH.   

We wish her the best of luck in her new position! 

 

https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/images/dcb2e509-2d4a-e7f1-7ecb-3cd467e13867.jpg
https://mcusercontent.com/8f1693d56698349f3356ded0c/images/dcb2e509-2d4a-e7f1-7ecb-3cd467e13867.jpg


Your Picture and Your Accomplishment Could Be Here! 

Let us know what you have accomplished - first solo, Private Pilot Certificate, 

advanced rating, new job or new adventures - your sister 99s want to help you 

celebrate! 

 

Pictures always welcome! 

 

Respond to this e-mail or reach me at jannclark99@yahoo.com. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Jann Clark 

Editor 
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